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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: Barbara <perriconebarbara@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 5:25 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Offshore Wind Farms should NOT BE APPROVED!!!

I live in Ocean View, DE and want to express my grave concern about the Offshore wind developers seeking multiple 
permits. The environmental risks of implementing this are substantial!!  ALL of our ocean wildlife will be affected by the 
placement of these windmills in the ocean depths. No one considers how devastating this would be to our entire 
Delawarean ecological system...  
 
While that is my major concern about allowing this project to come about, I'm also extremely worried about how this 
will affect our tourist business!! The unsightly windmills will be a real deterrent to vacationing at Delaware beaches, and 
tourism is, quite literally, our "bread and butter"!!! 
 
Please do not allow these Offshore wind developers to destroy our ocean wildlife and beautiful beaches!!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Perricone 
184 Central Avenue 
Ocean View, DE 19970 
perriconebarbara@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 


